
WildSide Dismissal Policy: 
  
First, we never want to see a student sent home. We truly believe that students are at WildSide 
for a reason – to have their life impacted positively. Therefore we only consider sending a student 
home from WildSide as a last resort. 
  
Second, as parents, and guardians, we want you to know that we care deeply for all the students 
that come under our care during WildSide. 
  
Thirdly, we also want you to know that communication is important to us. So if we do run into 
difficulty with your son or daughter consistently disregarding camp rules then we will contact you 
and brainstorm with you how to proceed. 
  
Finally, we don’t make too many rules at WildSide. We try to make things simple for students and 
allow them to have fun and be safe. However, the rules we do have we enforce and we make 
sure we communicate the rules to students so there is no confusion. 
  
These four ideas hopefully have given you an idea of our heart on the matter of dismissal. 
However rare, there are times when it becomes necessary for a student to be sent home. If this 
occurs, parents and guardians are responsible to provide transportation home for the student. 
  
The sorts of things that would cause a student to be dismissed include: 

§       Student uses illegal drugs, alcohol, or tobacco during the trip. 
§       Student violates state or federal law (theft, assault, vandalism etc…) 
§       Student performs any act that endangers others, in particular bullying or continually 
disregarding waterfront safety. 

  
We have read and discussed the dismissal policy and agree to the terms. 


